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Minnesota had 4.0 days suitable for fieldwork for the 

week ending November 27, 2022, according to the 

USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics Service. The 

state received very little precipitation and was slightly 

warmer than usual for late November. 

 

Topsoil moisture supplies were rated 18 percent very 

short, 35 percent short, 46 percent adequate, and 

1 percent surplus. Subsoil moisture supplies were 

rated 16 percent very short, 38 percent short, 

45 percent adequate, and 1 percent surplus. 

 

Days Suitable for Fieldwork and Soil Moisture 
Condition as of November 27, 2022 
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Temperature and Precipitation Maps, courtesy of the Midwestern Regional Climate Center, are available at: https:/mrcc.purdue.edu/CLIMATE/ 

      


